
29 May 2020 
 

 

Hi gang, 
 
Another sunny week has rolled by and I hope you’ve had fun in the sun.  I’ve already seen 
Melissa has started her Light and Shadow science work and has been tracking shadow 
movement in the sun.  Don’t forget the padlet with lots of work on it to take a look at 
over the next few weeks.  https://en-gb.padlet.com/bethcarr1/Light 
 
I’ve seen some wonderful artwork on the Facebook page too which is great to see.  I’ll try 
to put another art video on soon for you to have a go at.  
Thanks again to everyone who has been sending me fabulous work for the ‘Our Local 
Area’ padlet.  Go on there and take a look for yourselves!  One more week and then I will 
be sending the link over to Cyprus so do your very best to send me something to add to 
it.  https://padlet.com/bethcarr1/Leicestershire      
 
Have any of you had a go at the ‘Memories of Lockdown’ writing task?  If you haven’t it 
is on the Home Learning Year 3 section of the school website. Please email me your 
completed writing or post to school.  Due to strict drop off / pick times and guidance on 
reducing numbers of visitors to school, it won’t be possible to call in at the office to 
drop it off.  Don’t forget there is also Pobble for writing inspiration: 
http://www.pobble365.com/ 
 
Keep checking www.my-risingstars-uk.com as there are plenty of new reading quizzes I 
have set for you on there.  Some of the old ones I had set on there may have disappeared 
from your login page but I can see the results for anything you have completed on the 
teacher page. 
 
Have any of you been onto Yumu lately to get musical?  Don’t forget if you have access 
to a keyboard, piano, ukulele or guitar there are courses on there you can try as well as 
the Recorders lessons.  
 
If you’re feeling more in the mood for computer programming, you might want to pick up 
on some of the lessons you were doing with Mr Chulan on www.code.org   Let me know 
if you are unsure of the login details and would like a go at that.  There are so many 
programming projects that you can go into and remix.  
 
I’ve seen a few new names popping up on the snail races recently.  Don’t forget that the 
leaderboard gets wiped at the end of each week so keep checking back in to see if you 
are still on it.  I’m loving seeing the Year 3 names on the LanguageNut Leaderboard for 
French too.  Points for this only last for 30 days so keep checking to see if you have a 
place on there.  
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2. 
 
 
Finally, our maths focus would have been Shape work for this half term and I have set 
some My Maths for you on this.  It’s revision of Year 2 things to begin with.  If you have 
other My Maths work that is overdue as I know some of you do, please try your best to 
work through a task a day.  There are also some Shape tasks set on Education City in the 
Homework tab under ‘Home Learning Shape’.  There are lots of tasks about 2D and 3D 
shapes, lines, angles and coordinates.  Work your way through what you can.  Remember 
to also make Shape work your focus when you go onto 
https://kids.classroomsecrets.co.uk/ 
 
Well I think that’s everything covered for now.  Remember that completing all of this 
would be the case in an ideal world.  It is something for you to aim for, but not to get 
upset about if you are struggling.  I am in school every day from now on, teaching the 
children in Years 2-5 who have Key Worker parents and need to be in school but I will still 
be checking my emails daily and putting your needs at the top of my list too.  Some of the 
Topic work I’m giving to them will also be things I shall send for you at the end of next 
week but I know you’ve all got loads to be getting on with for now.  Keep going, trying to 
achieve something each day.  I know how hard it can be but you can do it!  You are made 
of strong stuff! 
  
Miss you all lots! 

Mrs Carr  
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